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Reminder - 1
MOST URGENT

No. 5-1/AJVS/2004/605
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI
Secretariat Complex, Port Blair. Yo
Fok ok Rk 924
Port Blair, dated the Feb, 2007

To

The Executive Engineer,
Construction Division — I
APWD, Rangat,

Middle Andaman.

Sub: Construction of Jarawa Ward —teg.
Sir,

I am directed to refer this office letter no. 5-1/AATVS/2004/507 dt.
6.12.2006 and No. 602 dt.18.1.2007(Copy enclosed) on the subject cited
above. In this connection it is requested to kindly under take the works as
stated in the above two letters so that the Jarawas can be treated in the
Jarawa ward and to avoid any problem in providing medical coverage.

It is requested that necessary civil works may be undertaken at the
carliest and on completion of work estimate may be submitted for
administrative approval as well as for expenditure sanction.
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Executive Secretary

Copy to: /@l\@%\ v
1. The PS to Secretary (TW) for information of¥secretary (TW), A& N

Administration.

2 Shri. T.N. Reddy, Superintending Engineer, APWD, Port Blair with
request 1o kindly ensure timely completion of above works before
rainy season (Copy of both the above cited letters are enclosed for
ready reference).

3. The Assistant Engineer, APWD, Kadamtala for information,

\j./ The Tribal Welfare Officer, AATVS, Kadamtala for information.
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This may be treated as “Most Urgent”.



